
  

 

    

 
   

    

  
  

    

   

 

FINGERPRINT CARDS SUPPLIER CODE OF CONDUCT 

 
Fingerprint Cards (FPC) as a company is committed to ethical business practices and we hold our suppliers to 
the same high standards. It is FPC’s policy to comply with all applicable laws and regulations of the countries 
and regions in which we operate and to conduct our business activities in an honest and ethical manner. This 
Supplier Code of Conduct is a supplement to our general Code of Conduct, which declares that FPC expects its 
suppliers to uphold the policies of FPC concerning compliance with all applicable law, respect for human rights, 
environmental protection, resource efficiency and the safety of products and services.  
 
The aim with this Supplier Code of Conduct is to address our suppliers, concerning the topics relevant in the 
supply chain of our products.  FPC believes that the Responsible Business Alliance (RBA) Code of Conduct serves 
as a good base for FPC’s suppliers to conduct their business in a socially responsible manner and to meet the 
above expectations of FPC.  
 
FPC hereby requires all suppliers to adopt the latest version of the RBA Code of Conduct. The Code includes 
requirements on participants (“Participant”) of RBA. These participant requirements shall be supported even 
though the supplier is not a participant of RBA. It is expected that a supplier comply with the latest updates of a 
new version of the Code no later than six months after it is published on the RBA web pages.  
 
The supplier is expected to demonstrate compliance with this code upon request by FPC and cooperate in on-
site audits and assessments.   

REFERENCES 

RBA  http://www.responsiblebusiness.org/ 
FPC Code of Conduct http://www.fingerprints.com 
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